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Undergraduate Academic Affairs Committee ʹ Saint Louis University 
UAAC meeting minutes 10/6/22 and UAAC Sub Meeting 10/13/22 
 
Attendance: 
Those in attendance:  Lisa Dorsey, Chair, Ellen Crowell, Shawn Steadman, Megan Toups, Peggy 
Dotson, Marissa Cope, Gary Barker, Michael Elliott, Gina Merys, Joseph Nichols, Sabrina Tyuse, 
Elizabeth Gockel-Blessing, Jennifer Rust, Jesse Helton, Debbie Pike, Scott Sell, Jay Haugen, Tyler 
DeShon, Timothy Day, Leah Sweetman and Laura McLaughlin, Father Michael Rozier 
 
Undergraduate Associate Provost Lisa Dorsey, PhD, called to order the UAAC meeting at 9:03 am. 
 
Reports/Proposal/Policies from Committee Members:   
 
Informational Item(s):  These were discussed at our October meeting. 
The School of Professional Studies has approved a program name change from the current Organizational 
Leadership and Technology Program to Technology and Leadership to better align with the STEM market. 
There are no other curricular or programmatic changes beyond the name change, therefore this is a non-
substantive program change. No further action is needed. 

program-change-rep

ort-form_uaac_OLT_2022-signed.pdf 

Course Change:  The School of Professional Studies has additional Course Name Changes for 
Cannabis Science and Operations. These are non-substantial program changes and no other 
curricular or programmatic changes beyond. No further action is needed. 
 

program-change-rep

ort-form_uaac-gaac-aug-2022.pdf 
 
Policy Review: 
Micro-Credentialing 
University Holds 
Time Limits on Course Work 
Academic Program Review (APR) 
 
“Draft” Micro Credential 
Conversation regarding the micro credential policy has been on-going. There has not been a formal approval 
for this policy.  
 

¶ At the 10-13-22 UAAC Sub-Committee meeting the members continued on-going discussions 
regarding the micro-credentialing. This will be placed on the agenda at the next UAAC meeting 
which will take place on November 3rd, 2022. 
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Micro-Credential Definition.pdf 
University Holds 
 
A brief introduction of the University Hold Policy took place at the UAAC meeting in September. The 
committee continued discussion of the University Hold policy 




